
TOWN OF WEBSTER 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Webster Board of Selectmen will hold a 

Public Hearing pursuant to RSA 231:158 at 7:00 

PM on Monday, April 16, 2012 at 945 Battle St., 

Webster, NH 03303 to hear any public comment 

relative to a proposal by PSNH to trim and 

remove trees and brush on the following scenic 

roads: Bashan Hollow and Gerrish Roads. 

 

Posted 3/20/2012 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


